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From:
Sent:
To:
Subject:

Please consider this email my written intervention to the Canadian Nuclear Safety Commission, regarding the licence 
renewal of the NB Power Point Lepreau Nuclear Generating Station. 
 
I am a parent concerned about the future of my children and leaving them with legacy radioactive waste. This 
is absolutely unnecessary and will impact future generations for decades to come. 
I am also concerned about the adequacy of emergency planning and awareness about emergency response. 
Please do not go through with this. New Brunswick is not equipped to handle the situations it faces on a 
regular basis it does not need this aswell.  
 
Please acknowledge receipt of this email. 
 
Thank you, 
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